
Internships and Shadow Days 
Students get involved in the process 

More and more Big Picture students are getting out into the community on 
Tuesdays and Thursdays as part of our Learning Through Internships portion of 

the program.  Students in each grade level seek out an internship with the help of 
our Internship Coordinators Chris Watson and Stacey Pritchard.  Students are 

advised to find an internship that aligns with their interests and passions.  We 
have students participating in internships with photography, education, auto 

mechanics, veterinarian science, motorcycle mechanics, baking, health care, 
cosmetology, art, marketing, technology, and more! 

The most amazing part of the process is that students must make contact with a 
local business to set up a shadow day that can lead to an internship.  Students 

work on writing a script with their advisers and then call and email business 
owners to set up a shadow day.  The students take great pride and ownership of 

their work because they take the risks by making the contact and earn the 
rewards by learning from a local business about one of their passions.   
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Spirit Weeks 
Big Picture will be 
celebrating our 
school spirit over the 
next two weeks on 
Mondays, 
Wednesdays and 
Fridays with a number 
of dress up days.  The 
students voted on 
which days they 
would like from a list 
of over 15 ideas.  
Some of the top vote 
winners were Twin 
Day, Class Color Day, 
Cartoon Day, Decades 
Day and more! 

401 student Zia 
Bouthillier proposed 
the idea to have some 
school spirit days this 
year.  After getting 
approval to coordinate 
the spirit days, Zia 
went to each student 
and got their input on 
which days they want 
most.  We are excited 
to show our spirit 
starting October 16th!

 OCTOBER 13, 2017

Ken-Ton Big Picture TGIF 
One student at a time.


